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Senate B
ill 180 (5-1-03) 

PROHIBIT STATE 900 NUMBERS 
 
 
Senate Bill 180 (Substitute H-1) 
Sponsor: Sen.  Tony Stamas 
 
Addendum to SFA Analysis (5-1-03) 
 
Senate Committee:  Local, Urban, and 

State Affairs 
House Committee:  Government 

Operations 
 

 
ADDENDUM TO SENATE FISCAL AGENCY ANALYSIS OF SB 180 (H-1) DATED 3-4-
03:  
 
HOUSE COMMITTEE ACTION: 
 
 The bill would prohibit a state agency from using a 900 telephone number or other 
telephone system that charged a caller for access to public information held or maintained by a 
state agency.  The House Committee on Government Operations adopted a substitute that added 
an effective date of January 1, 2004. 
 
POSITIONS: 
 
 There are no positions on the bill at present. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Analyst:  M. Wolf 
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nThis analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House staff for use by House members in their deliberations, and does not constitute an official 
statement of legislative intent. 


